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Media Release: Air Force hosting Public Meeting to discuss response to recent
PFAS findings at former Reese AFB

The Air Force Civil Engineer Center (AFCEC) invites the surrounding communities and media of the
Former Reese Air Force Base to a public meeting on Thursday, Feb. 15, 2018, at the Cagle Steaks
and BBQ restaurant in the Rafters Building, located at 8732 4th Street, Lubbock, TX 79416.

This meeting will provide residents an opportunity to learn more about the Air Force’s response to
the recent findings of per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS) and their affects to
groundwater/drinking water at the former Reese Air Force Base and surrounding areas. Air Force
representatives will be available for media interviews 6-7 p.m. for possible media interviews. The Air
Force presentation will begin at 7 p.m. followed by an open, question and answer session for the
public ending at 9 p.m.

To schedule a media interview for Thursday or for more information on the Air Force response to
PFAS, contact the Air Force Installation and Mission Support Center public affairs office at (866)
725-7617 or email AFIMSC.pa.workflow@us.af.mil.
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